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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

This week, we have felt the weather take a step closer to a typical Winter 

termperature, so please do send your child in with a thick coat which is suitable for 

wet weather. Also, please send into school some jogging trousers for PE, as children 

will still be going outside if it is dry! We also recommend that children wear their 

jumpers or fleeces in school, to keep them warm during lessons.  

As you can see, we are trying to make it as Christmassy as possible, under the 

circumstances!  

A reminder that the school nursing team are coming into school next week to 

administer the flu nasal spray to children from Reception to Year 6. We are looking 

at the possibility of them coming back in the New Year for Years 3&4 children. We 

will let you know as soon as we hear something.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

Information 

 
Absence Reminder! 

Thank you to those families who are 
contacting us on the day that pupils 
are absent. Please continue to do this 
before 9.30 am.  

If your child is too unwell to come to 

school, please call 01384 816940 and 
select option 1 to leave a voicemail 
with your child’s name, class and the 
reason for the absence. Please call 
every day that your child is absent, 
unless the reason is COVID related 
and you have previously informed us 
how long they will be isolating.  

Unexplained absences will be followed 
up by the school, via phone call, to the 
main contact number. If we receive no 
response, we will then try additional 
contacts. 

If your child or anyone in their 
household has a COVID-19 test, 

please make sure you inform the 
school of the results before 
sending them to school, even if 
the result is negative. 

Thank you.  

 

Christmas Party Day 

Wednesday 16th December 

We wil be having our annual 

Christmas party day, however, 

with a difference! This year, 

children will be able to come to 

school dressed in their party 

clothes and will wear them all 

day. We are also asking parents 

to provide some party food, but 

just for your child to eat. Please 

send the food in on the same 

day, as we don’t have space to 

store the food. Thank you.  

 

Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 9th December 

We wil be having our annual Christmas Lunch 

next week. If you would like your child to have 

one, please book online. Thank you.  

 

Christmas Cards 

Reminder! Unfortunately, we 

cannot let children bring Christmas 

cards into school this year, as we 

are currently restricting what is 

being brought into school from 

home, in order to reduce the 

spread of the virus.  

Please help us by supporting 

school with this. 

Thank you.  

Parents/carers are able to order school lunches for next week, using the 

online ord 

To access Teams, log onto: 

bromhillsdudley.rmunify.com 

All children have their own username and password.  

If you are having trouble accessing this, please email school 

at: info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk  

Thank you.  
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